

MST LOC Meeting Minutes 5th June 2023

| Name | 5/6 | | | |
|-------------------|-----|--|--|--|
| Kevin Liu | √ | | | |
| Rebecca Rietdyke | Х | | | |
| Michael Leeming | V | | | |
| Linda Crossley | V | | | |
| Andrew McGrail | V | | | |
| Nick Wallwork | V | | | |
| Mohammed Bhuta | V | | | |
| Mashucul Mannan | Х | | | |
| Patrick Gunn | ٧ | | | |
| Paul Showman | Х | | | |
| Tom Crowther | ٧ | | | |
| Nigel Burgess | Х | | | |
| Catherine Turnham | Х | | | |
| Jessica Man | ٧ | | | |
| Fionnuala Kidd | ٧ | | | |

| 1 | Committee member changes | | | | |
|---|---|--|--|--|--|
| | Rebecca, Linda and Paul will be stepping down from the committee, many thanks for all their years of service | | | | |
| | Jess will be taking a 6 month sabbatical from September to March- opportunity to arrange admin support in the | | | | |
| | interim | | | | |
| | Nigel – Lack of engagement ?removal from the committee? | | | | |
| | Will need to look into recruitment for further committee members | | | | |
| | Still no Dispensing optician- recommendations of eligible candidates appreciated | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| 2 | NOC Dates | | | | |
| | 13 th -14 th November (Bedfordshire?) | | | | |
| 3 | Upcoming meetings | | | | |
| 3 | | | | | |
| | LOC presence would be appreciated at upcoming meetings: | | | | |
| | <insert dates="" here=""></insert> | | | | |
| 4 | AGM | | | | |
| - | | | | | |
| | New date 12 th July 1pm-9pm | | | | |
| | Peer review in the evening | | | | |
| | Will look into getting venue | | | | |
| | CPD aimed to be glaucoma-centric | | | | |
| 5 | Dates of next meeting: Weds 12 th July | | | | |
| 6 | Actions | | | | |
| | Everyone continue to keep an eye on new potential committee members | | | | |
| | Nick and Andy will look into venues (aiming 100 people) | | | | |
| | Kevin look into possible sponsorship from scope/thea | | | | |
| | • Mike, Mo, Martin continue looking into merging of the bank accounts- can everyone ensure they have sent | | | | |
| | all their details to Mike | | | | |